From: Lorraine Hardy

To: West Burton Solar Project
Subject: CottamSolarProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Date: 12 August 2023 15:48:06

To whom it may concern

I feel I have to speak up about how this process is panning out. The whole process is confusing to the general
public and I know of many people who are against this proposal but are feeling disesmpowered as they don’t
understand the system. Breaking things down into separate parts makes it even more confusing as there is a
bombardment of information coming through and crossing over each other. Why can’t the projects be examined
as one or is there an ulterior motive for confusing the public.

If you see our input as being important then the system has to be simplified otherwise we are being put at an
unfair disadvantage.

Kind Regards
Lorraine Hardy

Sent from my iPhone
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